



Mr. I. L. Williams
Director of Sport
ian.williams@ellesmere.com

21st May 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

## **Mouthguards**

With pupils due to resume their Hockey and Rugby commitments next term, it is time to consider the fitting of a mouthguard. To this end, I have invited the dental mouthguard organisation, Titan, to come to the school on **Monday 10**<sup>th</sup> **September 2018** to take impressions. The mouthguards will be delivered back to the pupils.

It is now a very strong recommendation by the Rugby Football Union, the Hockey Association and the British Dental Association that all children should be fitted with mouthguards and we recommend that one is purchased for this academic year. This includes those with fixed braces and especially those in teams. The imprint of your child's mouth is kept by the Titan laboratory, so that should one be needed, a replacement can be easily supplied. Some children may already have one, but please check that it still fits – a child's growth does limit the lifespan of a mouthguard.

In order to take advantage of this service all you need do is:

Choose the mouthguard design you require from Titan by using the link in the flyer or by visiting their web-page <a href="https://titanguards.typeform.com/to/hxrsvx">https://titanguards.typeform.com/to/hxrsvx</a> to see the full range of designs available. Place the order either over the internet, by phone or post.

In all cases please deal directly with Titan and not the school.

Yours sincerely

Il letter

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com